
 

GHS Meeting Minutes 

1/14/18 

The meeting was called to order at 5:09 p.m. 

Roll call. Sign in sheet was passed out and signed by all those in attendance.  

A motion was made to suspend the reading of the minutes by Dan Stout and seconded by Bob 

Miscuda. A motion to approve was made by Dan Stout and seconded by Bob Miscuda. Motion 

passed. 

Treasurers Report: Tricia McCarrick   

Main checking account balance: $4537.83   

Concession Checking account balance: $3100.00    

Savings account balance $35,140.23 

Motion to approve treasurers report made by Bob Miscuda. Seconded by Kristen Stout. Motion 

passed. 

President- will cover in new business 

V.P. report- Jim Clark was unable to attend. 

Girls Personnel Director-  Cara Babel 

 Cara emailed all the coaches regarding who is returning as managers this year. The next 

county meeting will be Sunday, January 21st at 5:30.  Tom Tomasheski reported that the 

LMOGSO website was shutting down and the Lorain County Hot Stove Softball is being added to 

the Lorain County Hot Stove website.  Anyone wanting to have copies of the previous brackets 

should log on to the current OGSO state website to obtain.   

Boys Personnel Director- Kristen Stout 

 Kristen sent out emails to all the coaches to see who would be returning this season as a 

manager.  She is waiting to get all the previous boy’s coordinator binder from Rhonda Mueller.   

Head Umpire- Kristen Stout 

 Nothing new to report.  

 



Equipment Manager- Bob Miscuda 

 Anyone who needs equipment needs to get an order in to Bob ASAP. 

Concession Stand- Deb Tomasheski 

 Deb was unable to attend. Tom reported that there is still pop from last season that we 

need to get out of the stand.  We will have to wait until the weather improves to move it out.  

Fundraising-  Deb & Tom Tomasheski 

 Chris Miscuda reported that the date for the Reverse Raffle will be Saturday, April 21, 

2018. The venue has changed and will be held at the North Ridgeville V.F.W.  Tickets will be $40 

each. Tom will take care of getting the tickets printed.  We will be going with kegs of beer this 

year as well.  Smith’s Catering will be catering the event.  

Bob Miscuda will again be selling Super Bowl squares at the door during registration 

days. There will be a $5 & $10 board.  

Fields-  Nothing to report 

Old Business- Nothing to report 

New Business-   

Registrations will be Saturday, January 27th and Saturday, February 3rd from 9-12 @ 

North Park Community Room. We ask that all coaches and board help assist during these two 

days. Upon approval, flyers will be distributed to all elementary building  and the middle school. 

Candi Miscuda will take care of flyers and put the registration information in the Rural Urban.   

Chris Miscuda suggested appointing two people for a uniform committee. Committee 

would shop for the 2018 uniforms and take care of ordering state champions t-shirts. Kristen 

Stout and Chad Armburger were appointed to the position. Jeff Hensley asked about sticking to 

a dollar amount. Chris suggested a $22 jersey cap and Tricia suggested to cap it at $40 per 

player, per uniform.  GHS used Go Sports for the 2017 season and Chris suggested getting a 

price from them as well.  Tricia said to make sure samples would be available for fitting on 

registration days.  We will be selling spirit wear again as well.   

A mandatory coaches meeting will take place before the start of the season to go over 

Code of Conduct, rosters etc.   

Next meeting will be Sunday, February 11, 2018 @ 5:00 at the Grafton V.F.W. 

Motion was made to adjourn by  Bob Miscuda    Seconded by  Dan Stout and the meeting was 

adjourned at 5:43 p.m. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


